TOWN OF LAKEVILLE
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
June 18, 2014

On June 18, 2014, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting to attend the Regional School
District Committee Meeting at the IMC at Apponequet High School. The Selectmen’s Meeting
was called to order at 7:34 PM in the IMC Conference Room. Members present: Selectman
Powderly, Selectman Burke, and Selectman Hollenbeck. Also present: Town Administrator
Rita Garbitt. No one was recording the Meeting.

The Board discussed the process they would request for the Town’s reimbursement for the
overpayment of the FY 14 Regional Assessments.

At 7:45 PM, the Selectmen left the Conference Room to attend the School Committee Meeting in
the IMC. The letter sent to Chairman Goodfellow from the Board requesting a recalculation
under the statutory method for the FY 14 School Budget Assessment to the Town of Lakeville
was discussed. Dr. Nash stated that the recalculation has not been done because she was waiting
for direction from the School Committee. After a lengthy discussion, it was agreed that a
meeting will be scheduled with the Lakeville Board of Selectmen, the Freetown Board of

Selectmen and the Regional School District Committee to discuss the repayment to Lakeville for
the over assessment.

At 8:40 PM, the Selectmen entered the Conference Room to continue their meeting.
Ms. Garbitt informed the Board she had received an email that afternoon from a resident with
concerns about the Circus that was scheduled to be at the Ted Williams Camp on June 28, 2014.

Ms. Garbitt wﬂl forward the email to the Selectmen.

At 8:45 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Burke and seconded by Selectman Powderly, the
Board

VOTED: To adjourn their meeting.
Unanimous in favor.



